Athletics Meeting Minutes 
April 4th, 2022


Attendance: Liz Blender, Glen Katz, Mike Ilardi, Pat Degnan, Jen Cordes, Barbara Niebart, Jon Coviello, Jerry Liebovitz, Valerie Bertoli, Erin Macellaro, Daryl Macellaro, Randi Epstein, Judy & Dave Levinson,  Barbara Kaminon, Kris Kleinwaks, Jeanine Barzynski, Bob Fehon, Joanne Karboniczak, Mary Ledyard, Heather & David Gavito, Stephen Lashin, Charleen Snow

Meeting began: 7:36pm

Swim team
· Olivia Maute has been hired as the head swim team coach.  Two applicants will hopefully be interviewed for the two assistants positions shortly.  

Toddler Soccer
· When times are finalized, they will be communicated to the office.

Tennis Courts
· Glen and I were able to speak with Mark Brogan of Pro-Sport construction regarding a quote for the tennis court project.   Glen and I will submit the proposal of an all Post Tension Concrete surface with a breakout for fencing.  The fencing price is highly variable, but we’ll get a current quote.  We’ll be submitting the request this week and hope to have further information in the coming week or two.  
· The goal is to propose a multi-sport surface that would provide a larger appeal to those families that are not involved in tennis or pickle ball. 
· There was also discussion around suggestions for wording on the motion. 
· Jen Cordes, Jerry Liebovitz, Glen & Daryl mapped out space for one extra portable pickle ball net to purchase and use on the current footprint.  Daryl will put the order through the office.  


Hub Lakes
· HUBS next meeting is at WML Clubhouse April 27th at 7:30pm
· Kris Kleinwaks asked for women’s horseshoe equipment.  Put her in contact with the head of men’s horseshoes to see what she needs.  Order will go through hubs & Pat.  
· Hub’s track is confirmed for June 18th 1:00pm at Mountain Lakes
· Table Tennis requires more balls to be purchased through HUBS.  

New topics
· The town has requested use of our baseball fields for the upcoming season.  We will work out the times that WML needs the fields to co-ordinate the schedule.  The town has committed possible clay and maintenance services to keep the fields in top condition.  
· The committee voted unanimously to allow the town to use our fields.
· Jon Coviello brought up the progress of purchasing a soccer net.  None has been made, so he is going to send his suggestion to Daryl or Glen for purchase. 

Meeting ended: 8:24 pm

Submitted by: Daryl Macellaro-Co-Chair
Approved by: Glen Katz-OIC


